
 

 

 

Visit by TJCF 

members 

We were privileged to  

have some members of 

the Trustees of Jaffna 

College Funds visit the 

school on the 5th of 

February. This visit took 

place after a lapse of 12 

years. The members who  

visited were Rev. 

Jonathan 

Guest(immediate past 

president), Mr. John 

Snyder(President), Mr 

Inbajothy Nithiaraj and 

Mrs. Shiranee Mills. A 

special programme was 

organized at the College 

Hall . The members 

thereafter toured the 

school and observed 

lessons in progress. They 

were hosted for lunch 

with the school 

administrative committee 

and Board members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inter-House Athletic 

Meet 

The Inter-House Athletic 

Meet was held on the 

14th of February. The 

Chief Guest for the event 

was the Zonal Director of 

the Valikamam Zone, 

Mrs. Jamuna Rajaseelan. 

Winslow House emerged 

champions of the meet, 

which was the first time 

in 7 years that any House 

beat Agnew House! 

Independence Day 

Celebrations-Nursery 

The little kids of the 

nursery school celebrated 

Independence Day on the 

28th of February. They 

were dressed colourfully 

and represented the 

diverse ethnicities and 

religions of Sri Lanka. 

They sang songs and 

recited poems about the 

country. 

Recommencement of 

Hockey 

Uduvil Girls College was 

famous for success in 

hockey with a formidable 



hockey team. This month 

the sport was revived and 

regular practices have 

commenced. 

 

Revival of the 

Student Christian 

Movement   

The Student Christian 

Movement (SCM)was 

revived on the 21st of 

February. The meeting 

was well attended by 

eager students. The 

prayer meetings are held 

on Friday mornings at 

7am in the College 

Chapel. 

College Magazine 

The Bicentenary Edition 

of the College magazine is 

available for sale, priced 

at Rs. 2000 for school 

students and Rs. 4000 

for the public. 

 

Upcoming Events 

7th and 8th of March –

First Aid Training by St. 

John’s Ambulance  

10th March- Tamil Day 

competitions at school 

level. 

12th March-Primary 

Sports Meet 

 

Sponsors needed! 

We are getting requests 

for admission to the 

school hostel from 

students who are from 

other districts. Many of 

these children are not 

able to afford the fees. 

Sponsorships would be 

greatly appreciated. 

Please contact the 

principal on 

rosana_kulendran@yahoo.

com for more 

information on how you 

can help. 

 

❀THANK YOU❀ 
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Vision 

To be the foremost 

institution in providing 

holistic education for 

women in a Christian 

environment. 

 

Mission 

Committed to providing 

a conducive environment 

for excellence in 

curricular, co-curricular 

and extracurricular 

activities whilst 

ingraining Christian 

values 

 

Motto 

The Truth shall make you 

free. 

Follow us 

Website: 

www.uduvilgirlscollege.lk 

Facebook 

https://www.facebook.co

m/uduvilgirlscollege.lk 

Youtube 

https://www.youtube.co

m/channel/UCWSyzCh4J

6QCuwE648uWUIw 
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